
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Year 2 Parent Planner: Summer 2 Week 4 

Dear Parents/Carers 

This term our theme is Pirates.  
This week we will be: 

English This week we are going to be planning and writing our 
own pirate stories for pop up books that we will be 

making over the next two weeks. If you have any pop 
up books that you have at home, please feel free to 

bring them in for the children to share next week.  

Maths This week we will be making and creating our own bar 

graph data about our favourite events in sports day. We 
will collect the data using tally charts and then make 

bar graphs to present it.  

Topic This week in the afternoons we will be learning how to 

make pop-up books including how to make the parts 3D. 
On Tuesday afternoon we will be taking the children 

outside as part of our plants topic to observe and draw 
plants in our local environment.  

Trip Our trip to the beach is on Monday 3rd July. Please 
ensure that you have filled in your child’s permission 

slip as they will not be able to go without it. Don’t 
forget to pack your child’s wellies and waterproof jacket 

incase it rains. It should be a fantastic day and we 
will take lots of photos to show you all on our return.  

 

The children in Year 2 have now started the Cracking Times Tables scheme.  
Every Monday they will have three minutes to answer times table questions.  
Each child should know exactly which tables they need to practise at home 

during the week. Help at home with this will enable them to be successful. 
 

Please support your child by encouraging them to read at home every night.  It 
is extremely important to ask them lots of questions and ensure they 

understand the meanings of unfamiliar words. Please record this in their record 
books that are collected in every day. If you have any questions about how 

to help your child with their learning please see your child’s teacher.  
 

Best wishes,  

Miss Kennedy and Mrs Mullaney 


